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If you are interested in participating in this Virtual Industry Day, please notify us by sending an email to 429SCMS.SASPO.workflow@us.af.mil to RSVP and we will provide a MS Teams link in addition to a call-in number and access code for you to dial in.  Please send individual names (unless calling from a single line), company name, email address, phone number and please indicate if this is your first SASPO Industry Day.  

The Briefings and Quad Charts will be posted to our SASPO site on March 14, 2022. 

If you have any questions or concerns please send those to our workflow email address shown above. 


